
 

 
27th June 2018 
 
 

To: Parents of pupils in Years 7 & 8 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Skegness Trip – Friday 29th June 2018 – Final Details 

 
We are looking forward to our Geography trip to Skegness this Friday, your child will need to arrive at school at 
8.20am in the hall and we will return to school at 3.45pm. 
 
Given the current hot weather, please ensure your child has sun cream and a sun hat. Pupils need to wear their 
uniforms but their blazer will not be necessary, they can also wear trainers instead of school shoes. 
 
Please ensure your child has a packed lunch and snacks (including plenty of drinks), clipboard, stationery and a 
camera. Should you wish to provide your child with travel sickness medicine please label the packet and pass to 
me for safekeeping.  There will be no eating on the coach to reduce the possibility of sickness. If your child is prone 
to travel sickness, please tell them to let me know. Stopping the coach should a child feels sick is preferable to 
cleaning up sickness.  
 
You may wish to provide your child with some spending money, they will have a 45-minute lunchtime in the theme 
park and will be allowed to have a go on a ride / purchase an ice cream. Students can bring their mobile phones 
to be used in an emergency but no other devices please. 
 
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs Howlett 
Senior Teacher-Pastoral 
Head of Geography 
 


